
 
 
 

  
October, 2023 

Dear Preschool Families: 
 
We have had a very smooth and successful start to the new school year! Beginning the school 
year can be a very stressful time for families and staff. However, the children are   always the 
first to adjust! They are all settling into the routine sooner than I expected. The teachers and I 
are very proud of them.  
 
You will receive a newsletter and calendar like this one each month of the school year. It will 
contain information for the upcoming month and important reminders. Attached is a calendar 
to outline due dates for tuition, special events, and school closings. Also, the calendar will list 
the weekly Bible stories and monthly Bible verse along with the letters, numbers, colors, and 
shapes that we will focus on that month. 
                                          
SPECIAL EVENTS 
 
We will be celebrating the harvest season with a pumpkin patch on October 26th and 27th. We 
plan to have a special chapel service at 2:00 p.m. in the gym and then the pumpkin patch will 
follow on the back lawn behind the church. Your child will get to pick their own pumpkin. The 
teachers will notify you in the weekly newsletter of supplies needed and what to send. Parents 
or guardians may join us at 2:00 p.m. In the event of rain, we will be indoors. Parents will enter 
through the car- line doors and go directly to the Christian Life Center (gym). 
 
MISCELLANEOUS 
 
Our Child Development Center is an extension of the ministry of Fern Creek Baptist Church. 
We are honored that you have chosen us to help teach your children. We are not just a 
preschool; we are a family and community of Christians, and we want you and your children to 
feel welcome and cared for. 

                                                                                                      
If you are seeking a church family, or just don’t understand the whole “church thing”, we invite 
you to come and see what we are all about. Fern Creek Baptist Church offers service each 
Sunday at 10:45 a.m. Sunday school is 9:30 a.m. and is available for all ages. Please feel free to 
join us anytime! 

 
In Christ’s Love, 

       Ms. Terri 

                                                                                               


